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Section 2.4 in the Final EIS explains why initial implementation of light

rail transit on SR 520 is not planned. The decision to locate Sound

Transit’s initial east-west light rail transit corridor on I-90 rather than SR

520 has been made through extensive regional deliberation (see Table

2-2 of the Final EIS). However, through coordination with Sound Transit,

WSDOT has designed the Preferred Alternative to have enhanced

compatibility with potential future light rail compared to the SDEIS design

options. Light rail could be accommodated either by converting the HOV

lanes for rail use or by adding light-rail only lanes. Since rail transit in the

SR 520 corridor is not programmed in current regional transit plans, any

future project to add rail in the corridor would need to undergo an

extensive planning and environmental review process by the responsible

transit agency prior to implementation.
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